
Class 5 September 2019

Ms. Spadafora’s Class 5 News 
Welcome parents to the 2019/2020 school year! This year we are 
going  to  explore  learning  through  many  different  sensory 
activities  such  as  hands-on  lessons,  robotics,  exploration  and 
Smart  board  lessons.  The  Class  5  team is  looking  forward  to 
learning and growing with your child and providing them with a 
safe and welcoming school environment. 

This month we have been getting to know our new friends in the 
classroom,  and  creating  bonds  between  students  and  the 
educators. We started reading texts with a sensory review and are 
learning  how to sequence the events of a story appropriately. In 
math,  we  have  been  exploring  the  parts  of  the  body  learning 
songs such as “Head Shoulders, Knees & Toes” and creating our 
own Mr. Potato Head. The students have been surrounded by lots 
of  core  vocabulary  and  are  already  starting  to  make  gains  in 
communication goals. We are excited to see what we are going to 
be up to in October! Don’t forget to check our class site to see 
what we have been up to! 
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Class 5 Team 

Our Class 5 support team this 
school year will consist of Tracy 
Garant as our classroom EA, 
Dave Zeman as our AM 
support, and Michelle Joinville 
as our Deaf/Blind Intervenor. 
We are very excited to get the 
school year started with your 
child! We are ready to learn 
and grow with your child. 

Reminders 

Please be sure to check your 
child’s communication book 
regularly. 

If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at the 
school (519-977-2200 ) or via 
email 
jessica.spadafora@jmccsa.com 

Birthdays & 
Important Dates 

Thanksgiving - October 14 (No 
School) 
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